

Please Read!!!

The PTO at North Elementary will be using a reminder app to keep you up to date on events, meetings, etc... We are excited to have a direct method to keep in contact with those that wish to stay in the loop. We hope that in using this app, we will be able to cut back on the number of fliers that are sent home throughout the year.

Get information for North PTO right on your phone—not on handouts.



Don't have a mobile phone? Go to rmd.at/c3337a on a desktop computer to sign up for email notifications.